
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14th December 2015 

      

Online Safety 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Please take a look at the new website for parents and carers at 
www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents.  
 
The new site offers a completely refreshed suite of articles and guidance on all 
aspects of child internet safety. 
 
Please take a moment to give us some feedback by taking a look around the 
new site and then completing the user survey (this appears as a pop up when 
you visit). Your comments and ideas will help us shape the final content and 
improve our resources and support to families. 
 
Families can visit www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents to access advice and support 
on how to keep children safe, both online and off.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr O Flitcroft     

Head Teacher 
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